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Public Service Ahnouncement

Emergency Protection Orders during GN Holiday
Closure
Start Date: December 20, 2021

End Date: January 3, 2022
Nunavut-wide 30 sec

The Department of Justice would like to inform the public of the protocol in place should
an Emergency Protection Order (EPO) be required during the GN holiday closure, from
December 24, 2021, to January 3, 2022.

Individuals seeking an EPO during these dates are asked to call 1-844-534-1038 to
reach the on-call Community Justice Specialist or call their local RCMP detachment for
assistance.
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Media Contact:

Isabelle Gingras

Policy and Communications Analyst
Department of Justice
867-975-6324

igingras@gov.nu.ca
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